
 THE KIDS ALL PREDICTED WHEN THE BABY WILL ARRIVE AND WHETHER THEY THINK IT IS A BOY OR 
GIRL :)  

Finishing Light and Sound 
Students finished their first compare and contrast writing today! We wrote about 
how light and sound are similar and different. This was their first multi paragraph 
writing and we did most of it together in class. It is so exciting to watch them 
grow as amazing writers!  

We started our Space Domain on Monday.  The kids love all the science involved 
with space and seem to be very excited!  I sent home the permission slip for their 
space projects and I would love for you to help them decide which project or 
projects they are going to share at the Space Night. If you have any questions on 
this feel free to contact me via e-mail. 

Upcoming Events   

Next week is going to be a busy week with Aspire Interim Testing and Class Pictures.  I sent home the 
form for class pictures on Monday so please have that back to school by next Thursday.   I did ask Mrs. 
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Upcoming 
Dates/
Info: 

MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS: 

February  5th- 8th 
Aspire Interim 

Testing 

February  7th- Class 
Pictures  

February 14th- 
Valentine’s Day Party  

February 20th-
Colorado Springs 

Philharmonic 
Concert, February 

20th, 9:30 AM 

February 21st- Space 
Night 5-7pm ( More 

information to 
come)  
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Leonardo to come back for the class picture but it really depends on when the baby arrives. Also, I will 
be sending home a class list and a form for volunteers to sign up for snacks, drinks, and paper goods 
for our Valentine’s Party.  Finally, I want to share how much I have enjoyed spending time with this 
group of students and the growth we have had together over this past week has been good.  

Thank You, 

Stefanie Burgess 

sburgess@mssd14.org 

 As always, please don’t hesitate to email me for any reason! 
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